
 
NOTICE 

Town of Cottage Grove 

Public Hearing on Comprehensive Plan Update 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board and Plan Commission of the Town of 

Cottage Grove will hold a joint public hearing at 7 p.m. on July 5, 2022 at the Town Hall,  

4058 County Road N; Cottage Grove, WI.   You may also join the public hearing from 

your computer, tablet or smartphone at https://www.gotomeet.me/Towncg/town-board-

meeting. You can also dial in using your phone.  United States: +1(872)240-3412.Access 

Code: 535-400-381. 

 

The public hearing will be held to gather public input on a proposed update to the Town 

of Cottage Grove Comprehensive Plan. The Comprehensive Plan sets a vision and 

implementation program for the future growth, development, and preservation of the 

Town. The proposed update replaces all chapters of the Town’s 2015 Comprehensive 

Plan in two volumes, titled “Conditions and Issues” and “Vision and Directions.”  The 

proposed update is available on the Town’s Web page at 

http://www.tn.cottagegrove.wi.gov/, or by contacting the Town Clerk at 608-839-5021 or 

clerk@tn.cottagegrove.wi.gov. Written comments should be submitted to the Town Clerk 

before the hearing, who will forward them to the Commission and Board.  

 

Kim Banigan, Clerk 
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